
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

May 4 1925 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colo., met in regular 

adjourned session at 10:00 o'clock A.M. with President Hirons 

presiding. Those present and answering at roll call were Councilmen 

Hirons, Hampson, Meders, Murr & Bear, City Manager Garrett, City 

Clerk Peck and City Attorney Tupper. Councilmen Dowrey & Miller 

were absent. 

 

The minutes of the last regular adjourned session were read and 

approved. 

 

George Garrett, City Manager reported that he had offered Joe Quinn 

$150.00 for brick taken by the City from the old city pumping plant. 

 

The minutes of this meeting were read and approved. 

 

Councilman Hampson moved, seconded by Councilman Murr that 

the Council adjourn sine die. The motion carried unanimously and 

the President of the Council informed the members of the incoming 

Council that the outgoing Council would be glad to help the new 

members in any way pertaining to city affairs. 

 

/s/ Fred A. Peck 

________ 

City Clerk 

 

Grand Junction, Colo. 

 


